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Hi Lesley
 
Forth Estuary Transport Authority
Grant-in-Aid 2009/10
 
As requested please find attached a statement on Grant-in-Aid 2009/10. Can I please request that
 you get back to me by Friday with any requests for further information emanating from the update,
 this would give me time to prepare a suitable response before the meeting.

Regards
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